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Each  January,  Mississippi  Baptists  gather  for  the  State
Evangelism Conference. It is a wonderful time of fellowship
for Mississippi Baptists from all over the state, as we are
encouraged and challenged to share Jesus.

The next Evangelism Conference, scheduled for January 31 –
February 1, 2021, at Brandon Baptist Church in Brandon, has
been postponed due to the continued effects of the COVID-19
coronavirus pandemic.

We hope to find a date later in 2021, if at all possible. We
will keep you informed. If you have any questions, please
contact me at dlum@mbcb.org.

In the meantime, as we live our lives day by day, remember
that our world needs Jesus. May we be burdened and may we be
bold as we seek opportunities to share the Good News.

https://thebaptistrecord.org/1568-2/
https://thebaptistrecord.org/1568-2/
https://thebaptistrecord.org/1568-2/
mailto:dlum@mbcb.org

